
World Day of Prayer, Thank 
You. 

Thank you to all who attended the World Day Of 
Prayer Service. To Barbara Elliott, Bronwyn South, 
Colleen White, and Reuben Craige, thanks for your 
expertise and individual help.

$243.00 raised has been forwarded to the Bahamas 
WDP Committee for their use in their National Project 
providing Instrumental Support to Victims of Domestic 
Violence.

Next year, with the Theme “Receive Children, 
Receive Me.” will be organized by the ladies of Cuba, 
the Uniting Church will host this Service. See you 
there.

 
 Thank You

Our group of 43 walkers from Forestville R.S.L. 
Club wish to thank the people of Norfolk Island for 
our wonderful stay on your beautiful island.

A special thank you to Rebecca Christian and her 
team at Norfolk Island Travel Centre for the expert 
and thorough organisation of our flights, on-Island 
tours and many wise suggestions and friendly and 
helpful service. Also to Sue-ellen Quintal and her 
team at Aloha Apartments which made our stay so 
comfortable - all our requests were met with a most 
friendly and obliging response. 

Everyone was very happy with the Pinetree tour 
guides who helped explain and bring alive the history 
and culture of the island.

I am sure many of us will be back again.
Anne Creek, President, 

Forestville R.S.L. Walkers.

In Memoriam

In loving memory of
Adam (Addy) Gray

Who passed away 19th March 1996 (5 years old).
You are in our thoughts everyday darling Addy.
You are our precious little buddy.
Love and miss you so much.
All our love and cuddles.

Mum, Dad, Landon and George.

Text 50739 or email joel_rusty@norfolk.nf
ORDERS IN BY 2pm MONDAY - FRIDAY

������������� Check out the extensive range in the 
meat cabinet at

P&R Groceries

Vale
Stan Harris

We have received the sad news of the death of Mr 
Stan Harris in Christchurch on Sunday 8th March. 
Stan and his wife Joan began visiting Norfolk Island 
over 20 years ago, and fell in love with the place and 
the people. S

tan and Joan made many good friends here, and 
always tried to keep in touch by phone and letter in 
between their visits. They especially loved to visit 
around Thanksgiving time. 

In the early days, they brought granddaughter Katie 
several times. Katie has some great memories of her 
holidays with her grandparents.

Joan passed away a few years ago, but Stan 
continued to enjoy spending time here, in a place 
where there were so many happy memories. In fact, in 
recent times, he has tried to come twice a year. 

Stan is survived by sons Lindsay, Roger and 
Michael, and daughters Shirley and Cathy. Both 
Shirley and Cathy have accompanied Stan on recent 
visits, and have been able to come to understand why 
their Dad loved Norfolk Island so much.

Condolences can be sent 
C/ Ms Shirley Cameron
12 Surfer’s Place
NORTH BEACH
Chistchurch N.Z.

NOTICE

GOVERNMENT HOUSE OPEN DAY – 18 
MARCH, 2015 In support of the commemoration of 
the 225th anniversary of the wrecking of HMS Sirius, 
Government House Open Day will have extended 
hours on 18 March - 12.00 noon to 3.30pm

MEETINGS AND AGMS

CHAMBER OF COMMERCE The 2015 Annual 
General Meeting of the Norfolk Island Chamber of 
Commerce will be held this Monday,

16 March, 2015 at 5.15pm at the Paradise Hotel.  
Any persons who are interested in the economic future 
of Norfolk

Island are welcome to join the Chamber of 
Commerce, and to attend the Annual General 
Meeting.

 


